
From: Julie Hamilton 
Sent: Sunday, April 21, 2024 3:24 PM 
Subject: Correspondence from the MMEWG Re: Membership 
 
Good Afternoon, 
The Multi-Municipal Wind Turbine Group has changed to the Multi-Municipal 
Energy Working Group and adjusted its mandate.   
In light of the increased energy procurement efforts by the IESO, a number of 
concerns have been identified and the MMEWG is extending an invitation to 
Grey and Bruce Municipalities to join the MMEWG to support collaborated 
advocacy.   
 
Please provide the attached to your Council’s for their review and 
consideration.   
 
Warm Regards,  
 
Julie Hamilton, Dipl. M.A. 
Deputy Clerk 
Municipality of Arran-Elderslie  
1925 Bruce Road, PO Box 70 
Chesley, ON N0G 1L0 
Office 519-363-3039 ext 105 
Cell 226-668-8323 
www.arran-elderslie.ca  

 

http://www.arran-elderslie.ca/
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